South Derbyshire Local Strategic Partnership

Board meeting 20th November 2003

Agenda Item 2

Change in Board Membership

For Members information, Mr George Tansley, formerly the Chief Executive of the Southern Derbyshire Chamber and now a director of Etete Ltd, has been confirmed as the final private sector representative. The Board is now fully appointed.:-

Chief Superintendent Tony Hurrell (Chair)

Derbyshire Constabulary

Councillor Barrie Whyman (Vice Chair) South Derbyshire District Council

Councillor Geoff Carlile Derbyshire County Council Frank McArdle
South Derbyshire District Council

Councillor Heather Wheeler South Derbyshire District Council Dave Bond
Derbyshire Connexions

Nina Ennis

Derbys Dales & South Derbys Primary Care

Trust

Glenys Williams

Old Post Regeneration Association Ltd

Jeff Dolby

Environment Agency

John Oake

Sharp's Pottery & Heritage Trust

Karen Jones

Trident Housing Association

George Tansley

Etete Ltd

Paul McGregor

Derbyshire Learning Partnership

Sharon Forton

Southern Derbyshire Chamber

Julia Batten

People's Express

Bob Hollings

Churches Together

Susan Bell

The National Forest Company

Graham Keddie

East Midlands International Airport

Karen Bradley

Toyota UK

Councillor John Wilkins

South Derbyshire District Council

Helena Stubbs

Derbyshire Rural Community Council

Mrs Evadne Robbins

Weston on Trent Parish Council

Jo Smith

South Derbyshire Council for Voluntary

Services

Graeme Royall

South Derbyshire Citizen's Advice Bureau